
From: Mona Linstromberg [mailto:lindym@peak.org]  

Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 7:37 PM 
To: Sen Edwards C 

Cc: Reiley Beth 
Subject: SB 748 

 

Even though SB 748 could be misconstrued as bolstering populations impacted by a bad (though 

recovering) economy, this bill is actually an attempted to break the UGB and land use planning 

programs across a large portion of the state.  Land use planning is critical in protecting farm, 

forest, rural and urban environments.  Once any part of our Oregon landscape is decimated, it is 

gone.  What is don't can't be undone.  Stop this Bill in its tracks. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

  

Regards, Mona Linstromberg 

              831 E. Buck Creek Rd. 

              Tidewater, OR 97390 
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